
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

APPRECIATION EVENT 
If you are part of our Children’s ministry, come for an appreciation BBQ/
meeting this Tuesday, July 19th, 5:45pm. More info is on your invite! 

YOUTH 
Youth meet and s’more night at the Gildens, 1319 Front St. this Friday, 
July 22nd. Drop off 7:30pm, pick up 9:30pm at the Gilden home. Bring a 
change of clothes (we may have water games) and bug spray! 

We are moving our youth meet from August 12 to August 13. More info 
to follow but please note the change. 

KIDS INFO 
VBS is August 1-5. Bring a friend!! 

Parents of 5th graders: start thinking if you want your 5th grader to at-
tend an additional year of Jr. Church or to be with you in the service. 
Youth group starts at 13 years old or grade 7. 

OFFICE HOURS THIS WEEK  
The church office will be open Wed. & Thurs, 8:30am-1:30pm this week. 

CEDAR SPRINGS 40TH ANNIVERSARY OPEN HOUSE 
Cedar Springs Christian Retreat Center in Sumas is celebrating 40 years 
of serving the church by opening some of their newly remodeled build-
ings, 8 acres of gardens & 5 miles of hiking trails on Sunday, July 24th, 
12-5pm. Talk to Pastor Sarah or Dave Lindner for more info. 

AN UNEXPECTED OPPORTUNITY 
Face the World is an educational exchange program that’s looking for 
host homes for high school students for the upcoming school year.  If 
you’re interested, contact Dawn Lindner at 541-232-2916. 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Brandi Davis 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Monica Hagedorn 
1st-5th: Elizabeth Snyder 
 

Bulletins 
Grant Brickbealer 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Arlene Doeden 
1st-5th: Mike Moore 
 

Bulletins 
Jake DeBruin 
 

Greeters 
Dave & Teri Reed 
 

 

Welcome! We are delighted you are with us today. Our hope and pray-
er is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we worship, 
and that you will leave refreshed and encouraged. Dave Lindner will be 
sharing today’s message. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages PreK-K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

JULY 
17TH 

Our Mission 
To love people where they are 

and help them follow Jesus 

 

AUGUST 
1-5   CrossPoint VBS 
8-12 District Sr. High Camp 
14 Worship Service at NW WA Fair, 9am 
20 NYC fundraiser, more info to come 
19-20 Kids camp at Bergsma’s – grades 1-3 
21  Church Picnic 
 

SEPTEMBER  
9-11   Women’s Retreat at Cedar Springs  



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

SARAH LINDNER 
PASTOR OF ADULT MINISTRIES 

541-912-5367 
email: pastorsarahnaz@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 

 
 

 

 
 

 
8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 

crosspoint-church.com  |  360.354.3554  |  info@crosspoint-church.com 

ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


